
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
1 JULY 2012 

 
 

Introducing Resources 
for Technology Specialists 
TO: Technology Specialists 

FROM: Meetinghouse Technology Team 

 

Thank you for your dedicated service. Based on your calling, you have been added to the Stake and 

District Technology Specialist e-mail subscription list located in your LDS Account. If you are no 

longer serving in this capacity, contact your stake or district clerk to update your calling in MLS, and 

you will be removed from this list. 

The meetinghouse technology team at Church headquarters will use this private, role-based e-mail 

list to help you stay current with the following: 

 Your role and responsibilities as a technology specialist 

 New and existing technology in the meetinghouse 

 Church policy 

 Training resources 

 Pilot projects testing new technology 

 Support options 

 How to order equipment (procurement process) 

You can also go to http://mhtech.lds.org. The site is in English, but by the end of the year we will 

have moved all content to LDS.org and translated it into ten languages. You can follow the project’s 

progress at the forum, Meetinghouse Technology Content moving to LDS.org, on LDSTech. 

If you have feedback for our team, please use the following e-mail address: 

mhifeedback@ldschurch.org.  
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